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I live in Wisconsin – USA and yesterday (5/13/2020) an opening
to Freedom was launched. Wisconsin’s State Supreme Court ruled
the  Governor’s  decree  of  Stay  at  Home  and  keeping  most
businesses  closed  was  struck  down  lifting  most  of  the
restrictions.

https://www.jsonline.com/story/news/politics/2020/05/13/wiscon
sin-stay-home-order-ended-supreme-court-ruling-schools-closed-
coronavirus-safer-at-home-evers/5187903002/

The more populated cities and counties reinstated the rules of
stay at home in varying degrees. It seems that the majority of
people in the more populated areas want this Lock-down and in
the rural areas they want the restrictions lifted. I have
personally been to several areas in the central and southern
parts of the state over the last 2 months (I don’t make a good
prisoner) and this is true. When the ruling came through I saw
several pictures on FB of packed bars within 3 hours of where
I  live.  This  isn’t  just  bars  and  restaurants,  it  is
beauty/nail salons-bicycle repair shops-bakeries/bread stores
and much more.

There is hope that the Ruling Elite will be overridden and the
False World we have been living in for way too long will come
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to Light. I believe that we create our own reality and if
enough people on this planet Envision a Loving –Beautiful
Existence this will come to realization. I can get the mop on
my head trimmed now.

Peace?

 

Jeff Baker

In Jeff’s own words: “Talkative, Independent, Traveler, Risk
Taker,  Rebel  at  times,  Definitely  Non-Conformist,  Husband,
Father, Grand Father, Cook, Vegetarian want-to-be (chicken-
fish-eggs – I’m getting there).”

Jeff is a contributing writer at Truth Comes to Light.
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